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I am opposed to this bill; people of Oregon have a constitutional right to have their 

individual votes counted towards the candidate of their choosing. Electing a 

candidate needs to be left in the hands of the voters and not using some made up 

equation that is supposed to create some “fair” voting system. Let’s keep it as the 

people vote and choices are clear no need to backtrack because some calculation 

was off. Politics is complicated enough to ensure honesty and transparency from 

candidates let’s not add another obstacle for voters to attempt to navigate.  


